
The Ohio General Assembly is continuing its backward view on the all too necessary Ohio energy 
development strategy. 
The companion House Bill 118 and Senate Bill 52 are completely insane. 
Why is the placement of a solar facility or wind farm in our area the only sources of energy generation 

subject to local approval? 

Look to the future, the companion House Bill 118 and Senate Bill 52 are completely wrong for Ohio. 
Thank you, 
Fred Orth, Cincinnati 
 


